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NORTHEAST T-91-568
TELEPHONE
COMPANY, INC.

130 North 4th Street P.O. Box 485
Macclenny, FL 32083-0485
904-258-2261

October 4, 1991

Mr. Walter D'Haeseleer, Director
Division of Communications
Florida Public Service Ccmmission
101 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Re: Foreign Exchange Service Restructure
Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer:

Enclosed are the originals and four copies, as well as one
cepy in the iegislative format, of our General Subscriber Service
Tariff, for which we request an effective date of February 10,
1992. This filing is necessary to restructure Section A9, Foreign

.. Bxchange Service, of our tariff. The following pages

1. Section A9: First Revised Page 1, First Revised
Page 2, and Original Pages 3-15.

There is no economic impact to Northeast at this time, since
foreign exchange service and private line service will continue to
be pooled through December 31, 1992.

If you should have any gquestions concerning this filing,
please call me at (904) 259-4139.

Sincerely,

tedl X - C- (LQQA/LALQILC;JE

John A. Carroll, Jr., Director
evenue Requirements/Regulatory Affairs
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